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Proudly sponsored by: 

 
www.canadabayclub.com.au 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 

We don’t have long to go now.  The season commences in 

four weeks.  By now most of the teams should have started 

to  train. 
 

Coaches & Managers please make sure you have handed out 

the sponsorship forms for Gala Day.   
 

Welcome to all the new players, coaches & managers.  The 

Executive Committee hope you all enjoy your netball 

experience. 
 

When the teams have played a couple of rounds would the 

managers please send me reports as to how your teams are 

going, how the girls are enjoying themselves etc.  I will 

place the reports in the next Newsletter for everyone to see.  

Please continue sending reports during the season. 
 

Darryl Stuart 

President  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards 

Darryl Stuart 

UNIFORM – EQUIPMENT OFFICER 
 

We have received our new uniforms.  They will all be sorted 

out next week and placed into team order and given to your 

coaches/managers to distribute them to you.   
 

The uniforms look fantastic.  We should go close to winning 

the march past this year. 

 

 

 
 

Maria Stuart 

Uniform & Equipment Officer 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Regards 

Maria Stuart 

                REGISTRAR’S REPORT 

 
All of our registration forms were submitted to the 

Association on Tuesday night.  We should receive the 

playing cards back 1-2 weeks prior to the season 

commencing. 

 

Rachel and I will get them back to the managers in time for 

the first round of competition.  

 

Please don’t forget that Round 1 in the first week of 

competition will commence at 8.00am, Round 2 will 

commence at 9.00am due to the march past being held at 

10.00am.  The following week will revert back to 8.30am 
start. 

 

We will send a reminder out to coaches/managers before the 

season commences. 

 

Rachel and I hope you all have a great season.  

 

Regards 

Rachel & Darryl 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

COACH / PLAYER DEVELOPMENT 

OFFICER 

FDAS Players Skills Clinic, presented by the NSW Mixed 

Netball Team at Cintra Netball Courts 

 
Date:  Sunday 13 March 2011  

Time:  9am – 12 noon 
Cost:  $10.00 per player 
RSVP:  Dallas Horo to check on any available spots 
 
 

Coaches Foundation Course – Sunday 20 March 2011 

For all the FDAS coaches:  IWSNA are holding a 
Foundation Coaching course if you would like to be 
Netball Australia Accredited.  The cost is $75.00 per 
person, you will receive 5 hours of a practical base course 
& assessment plus the Foundation Coaching Book and 
DVD. 
 

RSVP to:  Dallas Horo;  dallas.horo@mua.org.au 
                            

           Attention Mini & Modified Coaches 

 
Don’t forget there is a meeting on Monday night 21st March at 
Cintra starting at 6:30pm – All Mini & Modified coaches are to 
attend. 

 
Regards 
Dallas Horo 
 

 



Looking for somewhere to go for lunch or 

dinner that‟s close to home but don‟t want to 

spend a fortune ? 

 

Then why not try the Canada Bay Club “The 

Family Brassiere” or “Wing Chinese 

Restaurant”. 

Open for lunch and dinner 

 
http://www.thefamilybrasserie.com.au/ 

 
http://www.canadabayclub.com.au/page/wing_restaurant.html 

 
 

 

http://www.thefamilybrasserie.com.au/
http://www.canadabayclub.com.au/page/wing_restaurant.html


       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summary of Dates for your Diary 2011  
 

 T B A – Uniform Collection Day/Night 

      (via email from your Team Coach / Manager) 

 

 13 March:    IWSNA Experienced Club Coach Clinic @ Cintra  

 

 13 March:    FDAS Skills Clinic @ Cintra 

 

 20 March:  Netball NSW Coaches Foundation Course @ Cintra 

 

 21 March:    Mini & Modified Team Coaches Information Night @ 

Cintra 

 

 26 March:     FDAS Gala Day  – Fundraising Event @ Cintra 

            

 2 April – Round 1:     March Past Parade / Competition Starts for all 

(includes Mini Magpies:-   Mini Magpies finish Round 13) 

 

 9 April:    Round 2 

 

 EASTER BREAK:   16 & 23 April (No Competition Games) 

 

 30 April:    Round 3   
 

 

Further information on above events can be found on the club’s website 

http://www.fivedockallsaints.org.au/ 

              UMPIRES’S CORNER 
 
 

 Big Well Done ! to our U12‟s & U13‟s players that 

participated in the IWSNA Umpire Clinic„s held 

February 19 & March 5. 
 

 IWSNA will be participating in 5 carnivals this year 

(listed below), including one at Cintra.  IWSNA 

require 5 umpires per carnival and have called for 

interested umpires to come forward.  No badge is 

needed, this is a great way for all our “super star” 

umpires to be coached by the IWSNA badged 

umpires, age groups would be U11‟s, U12‟s, and 

possibily U13‟s.  Transport there & back can be 

provided if needed. 
 

First carnival is Penrith, RSVP by Friday 18 March to: 

petrucco@optusnet.com.au  
 

Sunday Where 

3 April Penrith 

1 May Northern Suburbs 

15 May Baulkham Hills 

29 May IWSNA 

19 June Campbelltown 
 

Regards 

Mark Petrucco 

 

Background Information regarding IWSNA Competition: 
 

Players that compete in Under 12's competition, and over, are to umpire the 

FDAS matches at Cintra during the Winter Competition Season. The Club 

will provide an experienced umpire [called a Runner] to assist the "umpires 

in training" during these matches. Your team manager will work out your 

umpire roster, and from past experience the girls would umpire two or three 

times throughout the season. 

 

Once the draw is known it will be emailed to each Team Manager. The 

Manager/s (from the U12’s & up) are then to arrange their team's umpire 

roster.  If we fail to provide umpires our Club’s teams will be penalized: -

such as loss of competition points to the FDAS playing team, as well as a 

fine for failing to provide an umpire (these fines are paid by the team failing 

to provide an umpire, not the Club).     

 FUNDRAISING / SPONSORSHIP 

OFFICER 

             

FUNDRAISING 
 

Gala Day Fundraiser - Saturday 26 March 
 

Only 2 weeks to go before our Gala Day Tournament  

How many sponsors have you collected? 
 

The Club is conscious not to burden players and parents with too 
many fundraising events during the season.  So the Gala Day 

Tournament (as well as the BBQ's at Cintra) are very important, 
funds raised really assist in meeting Club expenses during the 
season and end of season events for all our girls. 
 

All Coaches/Managers would have handed out the Sponsorship 
Forms to their teams, and these can also be downloaded from the 
Club's website in the "Downloads Menu", then select "Gala Day". 
 

There is a prize for the player who raises the most money! Last year 
we had 2 winners - Eliza Franco & Emma Stuart. 
 

Will it be you this year? 
 

 

SPONSORSHIP 
 

Are you interested in becoming a Sponsor of Five Dock All Saints 
("FDAS") Netball Club? 
 

Sponsor participation is an important part of our Club and our social 

and competitive calendar. 
 

You have the opportunity to promote your business to more than 
250 registered members and their families as well as 1500-2000 
people at Cintra Park from other teams/clubs - on a weekly basis. 
 

There are a number of tailored sponsorship options available 
pending your interest level and 
requirements, as well as many potential benefits to your  
company/business. 
 

For a discussion to find out more, please feel free to contact 
 

Patrick Everest on 0414 331 742 or peverest@jmichel.com.au 
 
Regards 

Patrick Everest 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   Need new netball shoes ? 
 
Purchase your netball shoes from The Athlete's Foot Burwood, sign up to 

their FREE loyalty program ClubFit,  and mention Five Dock All Saints 

and The Athlete's Foot will contribute part of the sales to the Club – easy 

way to fundraise for the Club. 

 

The Team at The Athlete’s Foot has many years of experience in the 

footwear industry.  
 

Jason, the Owner has been involved in the footwear industry for over 11 

years.  The Staff are all qualified 'Fit Technicians'.  There are 4 'Master Fit 

Technicians' who have all attended external training and have broad 

knowledge of footwear and their technologies. They understand the basic 

anatomy of feet, injuries and conditions that have an impact on the 

selection of footwear, including orthotic friendly footwear. 

 

http://theathletesfoot.com.au/#/burwood 
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